
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      March 16, 2000 
 
 
The Honorable Wisler Marcellus 
President, Haitian Popular Party 
PO Box 6101 
Washington, DC  20044 
 
Dear Mr. Marcellus: 
 
 In January 2000, the state of Mississippi entered the millennium with a new 
administration.  The Honorable Ronnie Musgrove began his term as Governor of the 
State of Mississippi.  As a new administration, we are faced with many new and 
oppressing issues for our state and many previously overlooked issues in our state.  
Currently, Governor Musgrove, his staff and our State Legislature are working to create 
positive changes for the State of Mississippi.   
  
 Unfortunately at this time, the Governor’s office would not be able to assist you 
or become involved with your request.  I wish you the best of luck in your campaign and 
in creating a democracy for the nation of Haiti. 
 
      Sincerely yours, 
 
 
       
      DR. DAVID COLE 
      Chief of Staff 
 
DC/bwl 
 
 


